
From: Kelee Hodges
To: Chace Pedersen
Cc: Candie Leader
Subject: RE: SX-22-00024 Rocky Coulee - Notice of Application
Date: Friday, December 2, 2022 2:56:07 PM
Attachments: SX-22-00024 ROCKY COULEE KCPW Plan Review Team Comments.pdf

Chace:
 
Please find PW comments attached.
 
Thanks!
 

Kelee Hodges
Environmental/Transportation Planner
Kittitas County Public Works
411 N. Ruby St., Suite 1
Ellensburg, WA  98926

Office:   509-962-7523
Mobile: 509-859-4965

kelee.hodges.pw@co.kittitas.wa.us
 

From: Chace Pedersen <chace.pedersen@co.kittitas.wa.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2022 10:57 AM
To: Kelee Hodges <kelee.hodges.pw@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Candie Leader
<candie.leader@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Cc: Jeremiah Cromie <jeremiah.cromie@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Kelly Bacon (CD)
<kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: SX-22-00024 Rocky Coulee - Notice of Application
 
Good morning,
 
Below is a link for Shoreline Exemption application SX-22-00024 Rocky Coulee. Please have all
comments returned to me by 5pm on December 2, 2022.
 
Internal: SX-22-00024 Rocky Coulee
 
Thanks!
 

Chace Pedersen
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7637
chace.pedersen@co.kittitas.wa.us
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TO:    All Staff  


FROM:   Public Works Plan Review Team  


DATE:   December 2nd, 2022 


SUBJECT:  SX-22-00024 Rocky Coulee 


  


ENGINEERING No comments (jf) 


FLOOD Please note that the FEMA Flood Insurance Rate Maps have been 


updated and that the current regulatory maps have an effective date 


of 9/24/2021.  Proposed replacement and repair of the post and rail 


fence and campsite posts are determined to be outside the 


regulatory floodplain.  A floodplain development permit is not 


required for the proposed activity. 


WATER 


MITIGATION/METERING 


No comment (AT) 


 


  


  


 


 


 


 


        


   


DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS   







 

The information transmitted by this email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. This email may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, be aware that any use, review,
retransmission, distribution, or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender immediately and
delete the material from all devices.
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